
DAVID GEE, SHERIFF 
Hillsborough County 
Tampa, Florida 

DATE: June 18, 2015 

TO: Captain Richard H. Swann, Jr. 
Facilities Management Bureau/Risk Management Bureau 

FROM: Janice Wilder 
Senior Procurement Analyst 

INTER-OFFICE 
MEMORANDUM 

RE: Recommendation regarding RFP 17-15 Re-paving Existing Asphalt Driving Course 

MESSAGE: 

Of the three contractors who attended the mandatory pre-bid conference regarding the subject 
RFP, only two responded, Ajax Paving Industries and Gator Grading and Paving. Due to the disparity 
between the pricing we called for a Best and Final Offer from each Proposer which was to represent the 
total project price including the previously separated per square yard base layer patching. 

The Best and Final offers were much closer together. However, the evaluators have 
recommended that due to the high cost of the project and the low number of responses received, no award 
be made and the Request for Proposal be re-issued. 

Please refer to RFP 26-15 for the re-issue. 
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